
Notice 
 
All those candidates whose names appeared in the first and second list but were not able to either 
report for counselling or were uanble to pay their fees on the designated dates and could not take 
admission but are still desirous of taking admission in LL.B. are being given one time opportunity 
to take admission. They are advised to report to the Admission Committee on 25th August 2017 at 
11 am sharp.  
 
The admission will be on the basis of merit in the Entrance Exam and availability of seat in the Law 
Centre. They may not claim any right to be admitted to any particular Centre. Their names will be 
called in order of merit for the number of seats available in different categories and be given a 
chance to submit their complete documents as required. Admission of those others who have 
already submitted all their documents, will be confirmed and their fee link opened. 

 


